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Comments: I am writing with concern about the proposal to log and thin thousands of acres along the North Fork

of the Nooksack River in the North Cascades.  The large scale of this proposal is what specifically concerns me.

There are already so many clearcuts in our area on private and timber company land, that it leaves the National

Forest land as the only intact forest. We need intact forests for the health of our planet, wildlife, and humans

alike.  Please consider that conserving the forests is what our future generations need for a healthy planet.

Please listen to the public comments, both scientific and personal, that are asking for this proposal to not go

through.  At the very least, slow down the process and be much for cautious in the proposal, and take into

consideration the health of the ecosystem and the viability of this land as both wild - for it's natural inhabitants -

and available for recreation.  Thank you for hearing my concerns.


